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Gateway: Your opinion matters, 
please participate in online survey 

 
Gateway Technical College is encouraging the public to participate in a brief 

online survey to offer their thoughts on how well the college has served them and 

how it can improve their future, and that of their communities. 

The survey can be taken at http://www.interactresearch.org/gateway/survey/ 

Oct. 2 through Oct. 12. 

“We want to ensure the college continues to grow and meet your needs,” 

says Gateway Technical College President Bryan Albrecht. “Your thoughts are 

important to us.” 

The survey is being sponsored by the Gateway Technical College Foundation 

Inc. 

Survey results are being collected by a third-party data firm. Results will be 

used to gauge how well Gateway is meeting the expected needs of its 

communities and to plan for future efforts to meet those needs. 

Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to 
ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 

to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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